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Sekisui House, Ltd.

Donations for the Victims of the Wildfires in Los Angeles, U.S.

We would like to extend our deepest condolences to those who lost their lives in the recent wildfires

in Los Angeles, U.S., and our heartfelt sympathies to all those affected by this tragedy.

Sekisui House decided to donate $500,000 through its U.S. subsidiary, Sekisui House US Holdings,
LLC, to support those impacted by the wildfires, aid in the recovery of affected areas, and contribute

to long-term humanitarian assistance.

Comment from Yoshihiro Nakai, Representative Director of the Board, President, Executive
Officer and CEO of Sekisui House, Ltd.:

We sincerely hope for the safety of everyone in the affected areas and for a swift recovery and
restoration. SH Residential Holdings, LLC, which oversees our detached housing business in the U.S.,
is based in Los Angeles. Together with our local employees and partner companies, we have been
devoted to providing safety, peace of mind, and comfort through our homes and lifestyle offerings in
the U.S. As a housing company, the Sekisui House Group is committed to taking actions with our

best effort to support the recovery of affected areas.

Notes

In the U.S., we operate in the detached housing business through SH Residential Holdings, LLC, and its
subsidiaries, comprising Woodside Homes Company, LLC, Holt Group Holdings, LLC, Chesmar Holdings,
LLC, and M.D.C. Holdings, Inc. Additionally, we are involved in the multifamily business and the master-
planned community business through North America Sekisui House, LLC. Sekisui House US Holdings, LLC

serves as our U.S. headquarters.

1 | Sekisui House, Ltd.



